
P.S.220 The Edward Mandel School 

SAVE THE DATE FOR FIELD DAY!! 
May 29th, 2025 

 
Reminders:  

• Please have students wear sneakers and comfortable clothes for Field 
Day.  

• Don’t forget sunscreen 
• Bring a towel to sit on or use to cool you down 
• Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottles 

REMEMBER NO GLASS.  
 
P.S. 220 Field Day will take place this year on May 29th, 2025. (Rain Date TBD). We 
have a new location this year since our school yard is being renovated. We will 

be at the World’s Fair Playground.  
 
Volunteers are needed to help set-up, break-down, and to 
monitor the events. If you are able to assist in this important 
event, please fill out the signupgenius below.  
 

If you are unable to volunteer your time for this event, we also need supplies. 
Water, coolers, ice, (for the students). Please send in your contributions to the 
school the week of Field Day or bring them on May 29th to Field Day.  
 
It is our hope that the entire school community will be able to participate in some 
way and make this event memorable for our children.  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040945A5AB2DA5F49-55426780-field   
          
Thank you for your support.  
Phys Ed. Teachers 
Mr. Dewhirst & Mr. Zach  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040945A5AB2DA5F49-55426780-field

